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Child care for infants to 3 is located in
the wing to the right of the sanctuary.
Sunday school children 3 years to
grade 5 are dismissed part way
through the service and return during
the service.

The bulletin and weekly sermons can
be found on our website:
www.duncancrc.org
Christian Reformed Communications:
communications@crcna.org

Hearing assistance is available upon
request from the usher.

Pastor Kevin VanderVeen
Church Office: 250 748-2122
Church Hall: 250 748-2109
Fax: 250 748-2365
Office E-mail:
crc.duncan@shawcable.com
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10 am Worship Service

Welcome
Song: Hosanna (Praise is Rising)

Greeting/God’s Greeting

Song: Your Name
Song: Blessed Be Your Name

Time of Confession in Prayer
Song: I Lift My Eyes Up
Song: Amazing Grace, My Chains are Gone

Children’s Message
Congregational Prayer

Offering: Church Ministries and (Pastor
Church Resources)

Song: Whom Shall I Fear? God of Angel
Armies

Pastor Kevin VanderVeen will bring the
Message,”Stories of Courage - Joseph”,
from Genesis 39 (pg 64)

Song: You are my All in All

Blessing
Song: Your Grace is Enough

 Today

The Offering today will be for Church Ministries
and (Pastor Church Resources - write the
cheque to Duncan CRC Church and the cause in
the memo line).

Pastor Church Resources
Advocating for healthy relationships between
congregations, pastors and staff
Managing ministerial and church profiles in the
pastor search process
Providing direct consultation in times of
transition or crisis
Creating and distributing educational and
resource materials for congregations and
church staff
Working with and through Pastoral Mentors,
Regional Pastors, and Church Visitors to
provide support, encouragement, and counsel
to congregations and staff

Worship Next Sunday, August 18

Next Sunday, we will celebrate the Lord’s
Supper together.

The Offering next Sunday will be for Church
Ministries and (Deacon Fund - write the cheque
to Duncan CRC Church and the cause in the
memo line).

Church Family

Thank you to everyone for your prayers, cards
and visits while Yvonne was in the hospital. She
is now at Cairnsmore.

Birthdays this week
Sunday, August 11: Pete K
Wednesday, August 14: Luke V
Friday, August 16: Hilda G, Linda K

Inspire 2019 was held last Thursday, August 1
to Saturday, August 3 at  St. Clair College
Centre for the Arts, in Windsor, ON.
Check out and read all the news about this
exciting and uplifting 3 days designed for
ministry volunteers and leaders from Christian
Reformed and Reformed Churches across
North America.
www.crcna.org/news-and-views/crcnews
You can also ask Affie who attended from this
church.

News from Inspire 2019



AnnouncementsAnnouncements

The Bridge App
We are now offering a new method to provide
communication to you, our members, via THE
BRIDGE APP, the tablet and smartphone app
created specifically for Christian Reformed
churches. We will continue to communicate
via the current methods (email, bulletin), but
adding THE BRIDGE APP allows for instant
communication, particularly in the event of an
urgent message or prayer request. To find out
about all of the unique features of the app and
to download the app, visit the website:
www.thebridgeapp.org
Our current church directory, with photos, is
on the app. Our events will be on the app. Our
prayer requests will be on the app. The Bible
and Today devotional are on the app.... and
MUCH more!
We are excited to share all of the features of
the app with our church members ... but it only
works if you download the it. For detailed
instructions on how to register with our
church’s profile, look for “The Bridge App”
section on our website (www.duncancrc.org).
If you have any questions about The Bridge
App, contact Joel D.

Leadership Development Network
The BC Leadership Development Network
offers a rich 3-year program of biblical
studies/leadership training for CRC leaders,
and each September we happily welcome new
participants to our conversation table.
Contact Anne at bcldn.contact@gmail.com

Coffee Break Lunch
Coffee Break ladies and nursery helpers are
invited to join together for lunch at 12
noon THIS Thursday at the WhiteSpot
Restaurant in Duncan. We have had several
picnics and lunches over the summer to stay
connected! Hope to see you there! Let Affie
know if you are coming so we can reserve a
table.

Attention all Seniors
We will be going on a bus trip on Tuesday,
September 10.  Plans are being made to go to
The Windmill (the dutch store near Coombs),
Goats on the Roof (shopping and lunch), the
Wildlife Reserve (tour of the animals) and
Coffee/Ice Cream in Parksville (McDonalds).
There is a page on the Visitor's desk at the
back of the church to sign if you would like to
go.  The bus and Wilflife Reserve entrance will
be free.  You are responsible for anything you
buy and for lunch.  Please sign up by
tomorrow, August 12. Hilda G

Wednesday Evening Prayer
Please note that our regular Wednesday Prayer
Evenings will be cancelled for the summer and
will start up again in September.  If you have
prayer requests, please use our prayer chain by
calling Marguerite or by emailing. Have a
blessed summer!

Church Program Resources
Please have decluttering of church program
resources complete by this week, August 15.
The goal is to keep all supplies for each
program in one place.  We know there are
some exceptions to this, but if we keep our
things together we all know where they are and
who they belong to.



Serving This Week

Future Dates

This Week’s Schedule

Serving Next Week

Aug 18  Lord’s Supper
Aug 19  Worship Committee Mtg 7 pm
Sept 1  2 pm Service at Sunridge
Sept 2  Church Labour Day BBQ 5 pm -
   more details to follow
Sept 9  Full Council mtg
Sept 10  Senior Bus Trip
Sept 15  2 pm Service at Cairnsmore

Sun  For prayer after the service, Josie &
  Renee will be at the back of the church
Mon Men’s coffee 9:30 am at McDonald’s
Tues Committee of Stewards’ mtg 9:30 am
  at the church
Thurs Coffee Break Lunch 12 noon at the
  Whitespot. Please let Affie  know if you
  are interested

Note: Summer Office Hours are
Tuesday - Friday, 9 - 12 noon

Remember
- to guard your purses and valuables, even on a
Sunday morning.
- to keep church doors locked during church
meetings.
- to be SCENT FREE during the Sunday Service
and for meetings.

Sharps Needle Container
If needles are found, there is a needle disposal
container in the Council Room.

August 11

Driver: Ynze G
Hall Monitor: Fred W
Nursery: Affie D, Katrina B, Jesse P
Ushers: Raymond W, Tom V
Deacons: Dustin, Will, Deen, Benjamin
Greeters: Alie V, Mary Z
Leading Council Member: John D
Worship Team: Michelle, Amanda, Joyce,
Jared, Matt Br, Bill
After worship prayer: Josie, Renee
Coffee Serving: Fred & Marjan W family
Sunday School:
Group sessions for the summer

August 18

Driver: Gerald W
Hall Monitor: Bruce J
Nursery: Renee dB, Henrietta G, Morgan N
Ushers: Ynze G, Joe Rubin
Deacons: Lawrence, Dustin, Will, Deen
Greeters: John & Affie D
Leading Council Member: Frank G
Worship Team: Angelina, Suzanne, Sheri,
Marjan, Eric, Jeremy
After worship prayer: Marg, Sandy
Coffee Serving: Jim & Darlene B, Ralph &
Audrey V, Raymond W
Sunday School:
Group sessions for the summer


